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Jessie Wilcox

Service Line Inc.

2320 Zinga Drive

Reedsburg, WI 53959

Re: Discharge of Renegade Cleaner/Degreaser
Dear Ms. Wilcox;

Based on the data that has been submitted in support of your product being allowed to be
discharged into the City of Frederick’s sanitary sewer there should not be a problem, however
each individual Industrial User will have to follow the steps outlined below.

Each Industrial User which has an intention on using your product must apply for an
Industrial Discharge Permit, on the approved City of Frederick application form. If it is
determined by review of the application that an Industrial Discharge Permit be issued, than the
Industrial User would have to meet the discharge standards set forth in the permit. Also the City
holds the right to inspect and sample the user at anytime and react to its findings if any.

If after review it is determined that a permit is not necessary at the present time, the
Industrial User using the Renegade Product must still comply with Local Limits when
discharging the product. The City would require that until a data base has been generated that the
Indusirial User notifies the Industrial Program Coordinator before discharging this product into
the sanitary sewer. At that time it will be determined by the Coordinator if any analysis will be
required at the User’s expense before discharge is allowed, if constant compliance is noticed than
these requirements could be relaxed, however if consistent non-compliance is noticed than The
Industrial User will be re-evaluated with the possibility of a discharge permit being issued.

Also, by allowing this product to be used and possible be disposed of into the sanitary
sewer, The City of Frederick, nor the Industrial Program Coordinator are endorsing this product
or any other product associated with Renegade Parts Washers.

If you should have any questions please feel free to contact me at your convenience. I
may be reached at 301.696.2979 or tkeepers@cityoffrederick.com

Sincerely;

Tim Keepers
Industrial Program Coordinator

Wastewater Department 111 Airport Drive East Frederick MD 21701 Phone 301-694-1036 Fax 301-694-1813
www.cityoffiederick.com




